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Dear Parents 
 
Mazenod College is pleased to offer various payment options to our parents. 
 
For parents looking for alternative payment arrangements (monthly, fortnightly or weekly payments 
over 12 months or longer), we can now make available to parents another option. 
 
Edstart offers an easy, flexible and low-cost way for you to pay for your child's education over a 
timeframe that suits your family budget. 
 
With Edstart, you can fund your tuition fees, additional charges such as uniforms, school camps, club 
sport, extra-curricular activities, as well as textbooks and amounts in arrears. 
 
You can calculate your repayment amount by selecting the school name and the year levels of your 
children. The calculator already includes the tuition fee and sibling discounts. 
 
You can apply at any time of the year and complete an application within minutes. Once approved, 
Edstart will pay the school in monthly instalments or on the four term instalment dates and you will 
make regular monthly, fortnightly or weekly payments to Edstart. 
 
Please note, in providing information about Edstart, we do not provide any recommendations, 
brokering or advice services. We do not receive referral fees, commissions or other remuneration 
from Edstart. 
 
Find out more at https://edstart.com.au/mazenod. 
 
If you have any queries, please contact Edstart on 1300 139 445 or email their team at 

contact@edstart.com.au 

 
 
Yours sincerely 
 

 
Eric Paini  
Finance Director 
 
12 December 2019 
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